
  

 

Sunday, December 26, 2021 

Christmas 

Sacred Heart  Church 

Manchester by the Sea 

St. John the Baptist Church 

Essex 
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Parish Staff 

Rev. Paul Flammia—FrPaulF@comcast.net 

 Eric Anderson—Organist & Music Ministry 
Diapson32@aol.com—617-974-5948 

 
Karen Cunningham—Bookkeeper 

shsjassistant@comcast.net 
 

Anakin Fleming—Religious Education                        
978 526-1781—RelEdshsj@comcast.net 

 
Darice McIntire—Secretary & Bulletin Editor 

shsjbulletin@comcast.net 
 

Nancy Smith — Business Manager 
shsjparishes@comcast.net  

  

 

Visitation Parish 

Sacred Heart Church & St. John the Baptist Church 

Parish Offices—62 School St. 

Manchester-by-the-Sea, Ma   01944 

www.mecatholic.org 

978-526-1263 * Fax 978-526-4335 

We are here to welcome and serve you.  

No matter what your present status in the            

Catholic Church.   

No matter what your current family or marital 

situation,   

No matter your personal history, age, background, 

race, etc.,  

No matter what your self image— 

You are invited, welcomed, accepted,  

loved and respected in  

Sacred Heart and St. John’s Parishes 

Liturgy Schedule 

 Virtual Saturday Vigil Mass 

4:00 pm on our website 

In-Person 5:00 Mass at Sacred Heart Church 

  Sunday Masses: 

 Sacred Heart— 8:30 am   

Sacred Heart—10:00 am 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

 Sacred Heart Church—Please call the Rectory and 

schedule an appointment with Fr. Paul 

  

Sacrament of Baptism 

 All Baptisms are Private for the time being.  

Please go to our website for information on how to 

schedule a Baptism in our Parish.  

 

Sacraments of Marriage and Anointing of the Sick 

Please call the Rectory for more information. 

 

Until the renovations are complete at  

St. John the Baptist Church, Sacred Heart Church will 

be used for our Worship Site.  
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Friday December 24, 2021 

3:00 PM Sacred Heart Christmas Eve 

5:00 pm Sacred Heart Christmas Eve with Children’s Pageant 

Saturday December 25, 2021 

8:30 am  Sacred Heart Christmas Day 

10:00 am Sacred Heart Christmas Day 

Sunday December 26, 2021 

8:30 am Sacred Heart Holy Family—Jesus, Mary and Joseph 

10:00 am Sacred Heart Holy Family—Jesus, Mary and Joseph 

Saturday January 1, 2021 

4: 00 pm Virtual Sacred Heart The Parishioners of Visitation Parish 

5:00 pm Sacred Heart The Parishioners of Visitation Parish 

Sunday January 2, 2021 

8:30 am Sacred Heart The Epiphany of Our Lord 

10:00 am  Sacred Heart The Epiphany of Our Lord 

CHRISTMAS—SUNDAY, DECEMBER 26, 2021 

 

COVID –19 VACCINE CLINIC 12+ 

Saturday, January 29, 2021 

12:00 noon to 2:00 pm 

https://

hipaa.jotform.com/213504791935157 

Sacred Heart Parish Hall 

Conley’s Drug Store, Ipswich 
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2021 is coming to a close and so many wonderful events have taken 

place here in Visitation Parish—Sacred Heart and St. John the Baptist 

Churches. With our Covid Guidelines in place, we strive each week to 

keep our parishioners and visitors safe while keeping their masks on 

while they are in the church. Here are some photos that were taken 

throughout the year and so much has been accomplished. We look 

forward to great things to come in 2022 at Visitation Parish. 

If you are visiting we welcome you and if you are new to the parish, please introduce yourself to Fr. Paul!  

 

www.mecatholic.org 

 

 

Visitation Parish Sacraments—First Holy Communion 

This past year has been filled with many Baptisms and welcoming new families to our parish as 

well as many Weddings this past summer. Our First Communion boys and girls, and Isabelle, who 

also received her First Communion, safely, with Covid restrictions in place,                                            

had a wonderful celebration this past spring. 

Confirmation 

We welcomed Bishop Mark O’Connell and he confirmed our students at Sacred 

Heart Church. Thank you Veronica and Michael Matthews for assisting at the     

Monday Night Supper Program in Beverly for their Community Service Hours.  
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SUNDAY, DECEMBER 26, 2021—CHRISTMAS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rev. Paul Flammia         

celebrating 25 years 

Of Priesthood  

Installed as Pastor at  

Visitation Parish 

Sacred Heart &                  

St. John the Baptist Churches 
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www.mecatholic.org  - facebook: Sacred Heart & St. John Parishes 

 

 

What a lovely evening out in the Gloucester 
Harbor until the sky opened up with lots of 
rain but we made is safely back to the dock. 

This photo was taken by some friends     
behind us on another boat while we were 

touring the harbor. 

Thank you to  
Michael Harvey 

who helps with our 
live-streaming.  

 
You are the best! 

 

Thank you 
Pallazola 
Brothers 

Landscaping 
for the 

Christmas 
Wreath in 

memory 
of  
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Clergy Trust Christmas Giving 

Today’s collection will benefit Clergy Trust so that they can 
continue caring for the health and well-being of our       
wonderful diocesan priests in good standing. By supporting 
this collection, you are  helping our active priests receive 
the support they need to continue their ministry, and our 
senior priests live in community with access to quality care. 
This collection is a primary source of funding for the Trust 
and your generosity is greatly appreciated. Thank you for 
helping support our priests this Christmas. 
 

This year, we keep in mind Fr. Wallace Blackwood and Fr. 

Joseph Fagan who loved our parish and have now gone  

onto the Kingdom of Heaven. May their souls and all of the 

souls of the faithful departed rest in peace. We also keep in 

mind, Fr. Thomas Buckley, Former Pastor of St. John the 

Baptist Church who is now living at Regina Cleri.                    

Thank you for supporting the  Clergy Trust Christmas Giving. 

 

Consider your IRA...  

    Did you know today's estates are comprised largely 
of  IRA’s  typically about 30 to 80 percent of the               
estate?  

    For philanthropically minded individuals,           
transfecting IRA assets to a charity provides a          
significant tax benefit.   

   For Planned Giving information to support the future 
of Visitation Parish  Sacred Heart Church or St. John 
the Baptist Church, contact your financial advisor or 
call our office  978-526-1263.  I would be happy to 
speak with you  anytime.   

Blessings,   Fr. Paul  

	 Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 • Pub. Support 1-800-888-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 Sacred Heart/St. John Baptist, Manchester, MA	 03-1165

	 Ken Davis
	 Branch Mgr.

A Great Bank and Great Neighbor

17 Beach St.-Manchester
Member FDIC, DIF, Equal Housing Lender.

978-526-7122 •  capeannsavings.bank

We provide hourly at-home care for seniors  
and others who are struggling to manage 

day-to-day activities like grooming, bathing, 
cooking or even running errands.

26 WEST STREET  •  BEVERLY FARMS
978-969-1351



Glover’s
Floor Coverings

Quality, Dependable Service for over 50 years

Carpet • Area Rugs • Vinyl
Ceramic • Wood • Laminate

978-283-3940
18 Whittemore Street, Gloucester

Mount Pleasant Memorials
Honoring Lives ~ Celebrating Memories

150 Eastern Ave., Gloucester 01930-1894
www.mountpleasantmemorials.com

 Free Solar Cemetery Candle With Purchase

John & Julie Nicastro
Owners 978-283-7841

	 Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 • Pub. Support 1-800-888-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 Sacred Heart/St. John Baptist, Manchester, MA	 03-1165

Serving Manchester & Essex
PLEASE CALL MARY AT:

978-283-5600
merrymaids438@aol.com

978-283-8200
www.bankgloucester.com
Gloucester & Essex , MA

“Serving Cape Ann families since 1884”
212 Washington Street, Gloucester

978-283-0698

Sports StopSports Stop
Wenham, MAWenham, MA
978 468 4488978 468 4488

Check us out online:Check us out online:
www.SportsStopOnline.comwww.SportsStopOnline.com

For all your For all your 
tennis needs.tennis needs.

ROBERT W. 
LUSCINSKI, CPA, LLC

458 Boston Street, Suite 5
Topsfield, MA 01983
978-887-2388 www.DTSEstateLaw.com

DesRosiers & Tierney, LLC
Attorneys at Law 21 Railroad Avenue  

Ste. 2, Duxbury  
781-934-5060 

10 Tremont Street  
3rd Floor, Ste. 7, Boston 

617-557-0055

100 Cummings Center 
Suite 313-J, Beverly  

978-993-0245 

47 Pleasant Street 
Gloucester 

978-989-9999

575 Turnpike Street 
Suite 12, North Andover 

978-989-9999

JAMES M. TIERNEY, ESQ., CPA, LL.M.            BRIAN J. DESROSIERS, ESQ., LL.M.

ESTATE PLANNING | ELDER LAW | TAX

Call for a complimentary consultation

The Mr. & Mrs. L. Dexter 
Woodman Scholarship

P.O. Box 81 • Essex, MA 01929

Since 1988 the Mr. and Mrs. L. Dexter 

Scholarship has provided assistance for 

young people to attend college in honor of 

Dexter and Gini Woodman’s Legacy and  

memory.  Since inception we have awarded 

more than $803,999 to over 180 local 

students as well as contributions to many 

organizations that support education.

woodmanscholarship.org
978-768-2559

scholarship@woodmans.com

Kristin  
Francoeur

Global Real  
Estate Advisor

Cell 978-270-7929
Office 978-526-0243

Kristin.Francoeur@GibsonSIR.com 
21 CENTRAL STREET, MANCHESTER-BY-THE-SEA, MA 01944

Contact Victoria Russo to place an  
ad today! vrusso@4LPi.com or  

(800) 477-4574 x6283 


